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Section 131 not to be invoked at this stage.
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Please prepare BP – Section 131 notice enclosing a copy of the attached submission.
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NPA-OBS-002868

Online Observation Details

Contact Name
Michael Malone

Lodgement Date
11/1 2/2023 13:33:44

Case Number / Description
314485

Payment Details

Payment Method

Online Payment
Cardholder Name
crona malone

Payment Amount
€50.00

Processing Section

Consideration Required

Yes See attached
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Amount Refund Date

Authorised By (1 ) Authorised By (2)

SEO (Finance) r /Director of Corporate Affairs/SAO/Board
Member
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Michael and Anna Malone
Baltrasna
Ashbourne
Co. Meath
A84 PW27

Appeal Case 314485

11/12/2023

Dear Sir/Madam,

We wish to raise our concerns about increased noise levels from low flying large aircraft and
consequent health implications due to increased volume of aircraft now flying directly over our
house due to newly approved flight paths.

We are also worried about increased levels of emissions from the aircraft and possible hazardous

contaminants from same which could damage our health such as effects on blood pressure, heart
and circulation and lung damage.

Please consider our concerns when reviewing the planning permission of the flight paths.

Sincerely,

Michael and Anna Malone


